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QUESTION TO BE ASKED OF THE PRESIDENT OF THE POLICY AND RESOURCES
COMMITTEE ON TUESDAY 10th JUNE 2003, BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN

 
Question
 
(a)   Would the President inform members of the annual cost to the States for the years 2000, 2001 and 2002 in

respect of relocation expenses for all States employed ‘j’ category staff?
 
(b)   for the same periods, would the President advise members of the cost to the States in respect of subsistence

allowance for all States employed ‘j’ category officers who do not bring family to the Island for the duration
of the contract? and,

 
(c)   for the same periods, would the President advise members of the cost to the States in respect of rental subsidy

for States employed ‘j’ category officers?
 
Answer
 
The information that the Deputy has requested in connection with questions (a) and (b) are held by the
departments in which the ‘j’ category staff are, or have been, employed. I have, therefore, instituted enquiries of
the relevant departments and I will return to the States with the appropriate information once this has been
collated.
 
In the case of question (c), the amounts that have been notified to the Income Tax Department in respect of the
rental subsidies that have been paid to ‘j’ category employees are as follows –
 

2000                     £170,629
2001                     £220,810
2002                     £267,018.

 
 
 


